Gentet, Matthias

From: Brian Lake

Sent: 31 August 2017 16:56

To: Planning

Subject: Application number: 2017/4303/P

This is a formal objection to the application for No.11; the decision is a foregone conclusion as No. 13 Healey Street
has been given permission for a roof extension, on appeal.

We would both prefer it if the proposed works did not go ahead.

We appreciate Camden’s efforts to stop roof extensions in the street, but unfortunately we are not a conservation
area.

It makes sense to us that any applications for roof or basement extensions should have the approval of all
immediate neighbours as a basic requisite — perhaps Camden could work towards that objective.

As it is, residents of a street with thirty-odd houses can look forward to building works and consquequent noise and
disruption for many years to come.

Brian Lake & Janet Nassau

9, Healey Street, NW1 8SR
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